
OB Family Video 

View a special message from your OB Family leaders here!

Show Your Spirit! 

Join in on the fun with the OB GooseChase and the OB 
Flipgrid! There are lots of great messages and lots of fun 
being shown by many people. Join in on the fun! We miss 
you! 
OB School Family Flipgrid - Leave video messages 
Join in the fun here  
OB Family GooseChase Scavenger Hunt - Complete missions to earn points 
Join in the fun here  

Free Resource 

If you need a resource and/or advice regarding your child, you can call the  24/7 Youth Connection 
Helpline: (314) 819-8802 or Toll Free 1 (844) 985-8282 or click here to chat with someone. You can 
ask about anything that is on your mind related to children 21 years and younger. They will help connect 
you to a resource that fits your needs.  

PTO News 

OBPTO Meeting Monday, May 4 *Please note the time change* 
We will have an OBPTO Board Meeting, as scheduled, next Monday, May 4 at 7:00 p.m. via ZOOM. Join 
us! We will send out a ZOOM invitation and link prior to the meeting via OBPTO mailchimp.  

School Toolbox 
The OBPTO is happy to announce that we have chosen to sell prepackaged school supplies for the next 
school year through School Tool Box. School supplies will be delivered directly to your home address- It 
doesn't get any easier than this! The deadline to order is August 10. Please see the flyer that was sent out 
on Peachjar last Friday for more details. Questions? Contact Lauren Meyer at lemeyer07@gmail.com. 
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May 
3 OB Scholastic Book Fair ends 

4 Final Beginner Chess via ZOOM, 4p.m.  

OBPTO Meeting via ZOOM, 7 p.m. 

6 Final Experienced Chess via ZOOM, 4p.m. 

7 Give STL Day (LEF) 

14-18 LEF Online Auction 

20 End of Quarter 4, Last Day 

OLD BONHOMME SCHOOL & THE OBPTO MAY 1, 2020
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https://youtu.be/7xE4EQDvXmY
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AdqLmkcwsbwR1Ii0D1SvRDFcNX7Y5qVJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gshc38M8lAsfe4c2Got05M4Rhf7cTZas/view?usp=sharing
https://communicate.bhrworldwide.com/i3Root/Index.html?chatUsername=WebUser&accountid=667FA77C-B944-4533-BD28-641944AFE920
mailto:lemeyer07@gmail.com


Positions Open for the 2020-2021 OBPTO Board- We need YOU! 
Positions on the OBPTO board are still open... WE NEED YOU!  We are still looking for the following: Co-
Treasurer, PDC Rep and Recording Secretary. Nomination forms are available on the OBPTO website and 
self-nominations are encouraged: http://obpto.squarespace.com/resources.  
If you have an interest or know someone who would be a great candidate for the OBPTO board please 
reach out to us at oldbonhommepto@gmail.com.  

Online Book Fair 

Need books?  We have a solution for that!  While we might not get to enjoy the popular Scholastic Book 
Fair in person this spring, we still have the opportunity to host an online book fair. Students can choose 
from a large selection of Scholastic books and orders will be sent straight to your home (orders of $25 or 
more will ship for free!).  To make it an even better deal, our library will receive a percentage of all online 
book fair sales which will then be used to buy books for the library.  It's a win-win!  
The online book fair runs from April 20-May 3. Click on this link to get to the Scholastic Book Fair home 
page. If you have any questions about the online book fair, please email OB librarian, Mrs. Kelley 
at skelley@ladueschools.net.    
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SHOP ONLINE
for an expanded selection of books!

Visit our Book Fair homepage to get started:

All orders ship home |  Free shipping on book-only orders over $25
All purchases benefit our school

There may be differences in 
pricing or formats between  
online and in-school offerings. © 2019 Scholastic Inc. All rights reserved. 15842 F19 • 600194

Over 6,000 products including award-winning 
books, bestsellers, boxed sets, and much more

Limited time only:

http://obpto.squarespace.com/resources
mailto:oldbonhommepto@gmail.com
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/obeagles
mailto:skelley@ladueschools.net


LEF News 

Give STL Day-Honor a Ladue Teacher 
Now, more than ever, we recognize and appreciate the work of the incredible teachers of the Ladue 
School District. On Thursday, May 7, the LEF will shine a light on their dedication by raising funds to 
support teacher and staff grants and programs. 
Give STL Day is a 24-hour, online day-of-giving event, designed to ignite the spirit of giving across the 
region and support causes in the St. Louis area, where we live, work, and play.  
This year you can either donate on the day itself or schedule your donation ahead of time! Just visit 
the LEF LINK for Give STL Day to make your pledge. Donate in honor of your favorite staff member or 
coach! 
Learn more at www.laduefoundation.org 
 

LEF Innovation Celebration Online Auction 
Keep an eye out for the Innovation Celebration online auction, coming to you virtually 
on May 14! Our wonderful sponsors and donors are providing terrific items to bid on, 
with flexible dates to accommodate our uncertain times. 
You'll be able to support the students & teachers of the Ladue School District by 
bidding on fabulous auction items donated by friends of the LEF. Bidding starts May 
14 at 10 a.m. and lasts until 10 p.m. on May 18. 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https://www.givestlday.org/lef
http://www.laduefoundation.org/
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